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ERASMUS+ is a great opportunity to travel to places where you would otherwise have a big 

difficulty, such as foreign universities or faculties. That was my main reason for applying for 

the  ERASMUS+ traineeship. I chose Slovenia because it is a beautiful country with quality 

universities, and it is often mistaken with Slovakia because of similar names 😊 
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I am a PhD candidate at the Trenčin University of A. Dubček in Trenčín, Slovakia. Traineesship in 

Novo Mesto was a great experience for me. Modern spaces, great and very helpful FOŠ team 

members, foreign lecturers and much more. I chose FOS for her high-quality professors (I want 

to really thank Professor Pinterič for his willingness and effort in my leadership during the 

traineeship) and the opportunity to meet them and see how they work with students, or how 

they work in the scientific field. I have to say, that all students I had the opportunity to meet 

they were really satisfied with professor’s approach to learning.  
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During my traineeship I had opportunity to be part of the international workshop. Also I had the 

opportunity to be part of preparation team. This was great opportunity for me because during 

preparation of this workshop I gained new life changing experiences which will for sure help me 

in my life and in my career. 

I am really grateful for this opportunity and I really recommend this to all students and also 

teachers.  

I truly believe that those few months I spent in beautiful Novo Mesto were not the last. I want to 

come again, because Faculty, town and people, they left a beautiful trail in me. I want to thank 

again to FOŠ team and ERASMUS+. 

 

 

 

 

Written by Marcela Barčáková.  


